
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Save the Date & Call 
International Staff Days Niederrhein 
“Multilingualism in teaching and learning” 
Dear international partners, 

 
we would like to invite staff from our partner universities to our International Staff Days that will 
take place from 

 
04 – 07 November 2024 in Krefeld | Germany 
 
The staff days provide a platform to establish strategic alliances for joint internationalisation 
and to share best practices in global international education. We are looking forward to 
spending four days with international colleagues with sufficient time for networking, 
presentations, workshops and sightseeing. 
 
Would you like to share your own experience? What significance does multilingualism have 
at your university? We look forward to your contributions to a varied and diverse program 
during the Staff Days – various workshop formats, short lectures or poster presentations are 
conceivable. 
 
If you plan on attending and would like to conduct a workshop etc., please inform us via 
email at shaban.mayanja@hs-niederrhein.de and anna-lisa.katthagen@hs-niederrhein.de 
by 23rd of August 2024. Please do not make travel arrangements until you have received a 
confirmation message from us (by 30th of August 2024). 
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing you at the Lower Rhine!  
 
Kind regards 
Anna-Lisa Katthagen-Tippkötter & Shaban Mayanja 
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